CITY OF TERRYTOWN
NOVEMBER 10TH, 2022
Special Meeting Minutes

The City of Terrytown Council met on Thursday, November 10th, 2022, at 5:15 PM, for a Special meeting at the
Housing Partners of Western Nebraska Community Room, at 89A Woodley Park Road in the City of Terrytown.
Notice of said meeting was published in the Scottsbluff Star-Herald according to law and council members were
notified of said meeting. The meeting was called to order at 5:25 p.m. by Mayor Chris Perales.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by those in attendance.

Council Members present in person were: Brandon Ettleman, Bill Fedorchik, Tyler Feil, and Michael Minzey. City
Clerk, Jeni Mattern, was present and took minutes.

Mayor Perales pointed out the Open Meetings Act available on the wall of the conference room and online.

Ryan Stearns from Joseph R. Hewgley & Associates, Inc brought preliminary drawings for a new city
office building. Council discussed and proposed changes to the plans to Stearns. When available
Stearns will present an updated drawing.

Feil moved to adjourn the Special Meeting of November 10%, 2022 at 6:28 p.m.. Minzey seconded the
motion. Aye’s: Feil, Minzey, Ettleman, and Fedorchik. Nay’s: none. Absent: none. Motion carried.
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